
Memories of public service in the Windy City 

 

I have served since 1975 on the Board of the Goodman Theatre, a not-for-profit 

theater in Chicago, including two terms as its president. I’m currently a Life Trustee.  

In 1991, Mayor Daley appointed me to the Board of the Chicago Public Library, 

where I served for 20 years. Now I’m a Director of the Chicago Public Library 

Foundation.  

For many years I’ve been a Trustee of the Chicago History Museum and now chair 

the Investment Committee. 


